
 Foundation Stage News    

 

Week Ending:          Friday 20th January 

We have been……… 

 Listening to the story of ‘The Three Little Pigs’ and acting it out 

 Learning a ‘Three Pigs Rap’ 

 Retelling the story using words and pictures 

 Designing a theatre story box 

 Meeting an author 

 Using our superhero and pirate writing area  

 Choosing a ‘Superhero of the Day’ and thinking about why they should 
be nominated  

 Cooking cheese straws 

 Exploring subtraction, taking away from 10 

 Finding a piece of treasure, observing it and describing it 

 Rolling, throwing and catching 

 

Reminders 
Please ensure all clothes and shoes are labelled, including vests-we are 

adding to our collection on a weekly basis and all the children insist that 
missing items do not belong to them! 

 
 ‘Stay and Play’ session during the week beginning Monday 23rd January. 

Theatre box in for Monday 23rd  
 

Phonics: The children are now in smaller ability groups. I am also covering 
one or two new sounds each week in class to help with reading development. 

 
 

Weekend  Activity 
Build or draw your own dream house. 

 


